
May 21, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Gary Mack 

Archivist 

The Sixth Floor Museum 

411 Elm Street, Suite 120 

Dallas, TX 75202-3301 

 

Dear Mr. Mack: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated May 10, 1996, and for forwarding the letter from a member of the 

public that was incorrectly delivered to you.  Also, thank you for the videotape of the Dallas media 

coverage of the Board’s hearing in November 1995. 

 

We look forward to anything you provide about the acoustics issue.  Thanks again, and it was nice to 

you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


